Due to inclement weather, Feb. 17th will be a virtual learning day. If you requested a packet, your child needs to complete Day 1 of the packet. You will return the work when we return to school. Completion of the full packet for Day 1 will be used to determine your child's attendance for Feb. 17th. If your child has access to a computer and internet, he/she will complete Day 1 in the Distance Learning folder found on our homeroom page in Schoology. Completion of assignments will be used to determine your child's attendance for Feb. 17th. Should you need assistance or have questions, I will be available via School Status and Schoology during the school day, 7:00am-3:00pm.
